
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Dover        Term:   Spring 2                     Topic:   Spring and New Beginnings 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 

Dover Class returned to school with a 

wonderful positive attitude and were all 

eager to continue their learning. We have 

spent lots of time catching up and sharing 

our news from home learning.  

 

In cooking we have focused our recipes 

around Easter and successfully made our 

very own hot cross buns! We especially 

enjoyed the mini egg blondies we made – 

these were very tasty! 

 

Dover Class enjoyed playing a game of 

‘Simon Says’ within English – focusing on 

the verbs we are using they were then able 

to write their own sentences in the past, 

present and future tense! The students are 

increasing their use of tense within their 

speech and are beginning to identify 

irregular verbs.  

 

In maths Dover have been investigating 2D 

shapes, the students are able to describe 

the properties of shapes to help them 

identify the name. We have also been 

using mirrors to find any lines of symmetry 

within our shapes and even had a go at 

completing the missing half of the shape 

using our knowledge of symmetry. 

 

Dover have been putting on their 

competitive hats and are using their green 

fingers to hopefully grow some really tall 

sunflowers. We have been checking our 

sunflowers regularly and keeping a record 

of how well they are growing. We have 

enjoyed watching our sunflower seeds 

grow so much that we decided to turn our 

‘Spring and New Beginnings’ display into a 

3D version of our own sunflowers.  

 

Thank you for a fantastic term Dover, we’ve 

loved having you all back  

 

Dover Team 

  

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


